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July 27,2004 RECEIVED 
Ms. Elizabeth O'Donnell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

&k 2 8 2004 
PUWC 96RVICE 
6immmmN 

Re: In the Matter of the Request of The Union Light, Heat and Power Company for a 
Waiver of the Requirements of 49 CFR 192 Appendix B Relating to Tensile 
Testing 
Case No. 2004- 00298 

Dear Ms. O'Donnell: 

Enclosed please find an original and 12 copies of the Application of the Union Light, 
Heat and Power Company for Permission to use Small-Sized Steel Pipe Samples for 
Tensile Testing Required Under The Commission's Gas Pipeline Safety Rules. 

Please file-stamp the extra copies and return them in the overnight envelope provided. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (5 13) 287-3601 I 

Sincerely, 

J psY J. Finnigan, Jr. 
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